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ICYMI: The Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) Submits Voluntary Disclosure on 

Compassionate and Seamless Transition  

MIAMI – September 12, 2023 – The Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) submitted a 

formal filing to Electronic Municipal Market Access (EMMA) on the status of the transition to 

GMX. 

GMX Interim Executive Director Torey Alston worked with his transition team to share an update on 

prior litigation, daily operations, financial stability and overall governance.  The GMX governing 

board continues to provide oversight during this process.  

 “The GMX transition of operations continues to guarantee, first and foremost, continuity of services. 

On the administrative end, all payroll and vendor payments have been uninterrupted and processed 

accordingly, and we are currently reviewing previous policies, procedures and agreements,” said 

Alston. 

For more information, please see a copy of the voluntary disclosure here: Filing 

Certificate_2023.09.08.pdf  

   ### 

The Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) operates five expressways in Miami-Dade County and 

portions of northeast Monroe County.  The roadways in Miami-Dade include SR 836/Dolphin 

Expressway, SR 112/Airport Expressway, SR 874/Don Shula Expressway, SR 878/Snapper Creek 

Expressway, and SR 924/Gratigny Parkway. GMX is funded almost entirely by toll revenues and is 

dedicated to making your commute safer and more efficient.  

https://gmx-way.com/pdf/VoluntaryDisclosureFiled.pdf
https://gmx-way.com/pdf/VoluntaryDisclosureFiled.pdf

